West Groton Water Supply District
Report of the Water Commissioners

During the calendar year 2017, the following has been
accomplished:

e The Federal Audit was completed by
Powers & Sullivan. The District’s
finances were reported in good
order.

Initiated design of Townsend Rd. Well
Field plant upgrade.

e The exterior of the office building was
repainted.

Upgraded the bill cards and purchased a
new printer for the bill cards.

Started a new Facebook page to keep our
customers informed; @W.Groton.Water

® The Townsend Rd. Well Field Upgrade
progressed with the installation of four
18” gravel packed wells.

o New permanent hydrant flags were installed.

eInstalled 12 new water services

eContinued with the replacement of old SENSUS
meters with the new Badger meters
(replaced a total of 322 to date with
297 remaining)



